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President: Jeff Schroeder 
Vice President: John Gesslein 

Secretary: Judy Mosley 
Treasurer: Pat Smith 

NCCC Governor: Tom Stibbe 
Activities: Joan Schreck 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Tim Davison 
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November: 11/12 - Ride & Dine Meet @ Brother's Bar 
            Down Town LaCrosse @6:15pm 
            Leave promptly at 7pm for dinner. 
11/20 – YEAR END PARTY @ Doc Powell’s 
            6pm Cocktails 
            Bring White Elephant Gift 
            Invitations will be Emailed later  
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A Word From The Pres 
This month has flown by. The fall color run was just beautiful, and we met a lot of 
wonderful people in the lineup of 250 plus cars. We had three of the new C6 cars to lead 
the way.  

I want to thank all of you who took part in the Board and “Sportsman-of-the-Year” 
election. I also want to thank all of you for your support by reelecting me as your 
president. I know it’s not a popular office, but I will do my best to serve the club.  
Jeff  
 

October 2004 Monthly Meeting 
General Meeting: Sunday, October 24, 2004 at Legion in La Crescent. Meeting called to 
order by president, Jeff Schroeder, at 7:15. Fourteen members present.  

Secretary’s Minutes: Susan Gesslein motioned to approve minutes, Jim Rowley 
seconded. Motion was carried.  

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Pat Smith, absent. Jeff gave treasurer’s report. Jim Rowley 
motioned to approve treasurer’s report, Ruth Schroeder seconded. Motion carried.  

Web Master’s Report: Web Master, John Gesslein, reported he is working with 
advertisers in setting up ads.  

Governor’s Report: Governor, Tom Stibbe, reported on regional governor’s meeting, 
membership dues, NCCC insurance coverage issues and NCCC’s donations to the 
National Kidney Foundation. See Governor’s Report.  

Activities Report: Joan Schreck reported a Ride N’ Dine will be Friday, Nov. 12. The 
year end party is Nov. 20 at Doc Powell’s. Get your reservations to Joan Schreck. See 
Activities Report.  

 



Old Business:  

1. Autocross – We will continue it as a RCC fundraiser, having one day instead of 
two, held in August with five sanctions. Tom Stibbe discussed some of the 
insurance issues with autocross.  

2. Membership Dues - DOUBLE      SINGLE 
                             $50 first year      $40 first year 
                             $40 renewal      $30 renewal 
                 NCCC Dues $35/yr      $25/yr  

New Business:  

Nomination of Officers for 2004-2005:  

• Jeff Schroeder ---- President ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous vote.  
• John Gesslein ---- Vice-President and Webmaster ---- Accepted nomination. 

Unanimous vote.  
• Judy Mosley ---- Secretary ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous vote.  
• Pat Smith ---- Treasurer ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous vote.  
• Jim Rowley ---- Governor ---- Declined nomination.  
• Judy Rowley ---- Activities Chairperson ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous 

vote.  
• Claude Mosley nominated as governor. ---- Motioned, seconded and approved.  
• Judy Mosley withdrew as secretary.  
• Mary Stibbe nominated as secretary. ---- Motioned, seconded and approved.  

Nominations ceased.  
• Claude Mosley ---- Governor ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous vote.  
• Mary Stibbe ---- Secretary ---- Accepted nomination. Unanimous vote.  

Motion to Adjourn: Claude Mosley motioned to adjourn, Jim Rowley seconded. Motion 
carried at 8:15 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  
Judy Mosley  
Secretary  

REMEMBER THE PHOTOGRAPHY FUNDRAISER  
 
 



Governor’s Report - October 2004  
Tom Stibbe 608-788-2772 

I am very excited to announce your next club Governor will be Claude Mosley. Mosley is 
a past president of the club and has spent time at various NCCC autocross events around 
Minnesota. Mosley is familiar with many NCCC members around the Midwest Region. 
Please join me in thanking Claude for taking on the position.  

At the October Club Meeting, the group decided to schedule one day of auto-cross in 
2005. Please mark your calendar for August 21, 2005 (Sunday) for this event. We are 
brainstorming an idea to put together a rally for next summer, involving our neighboring 
NCCC corvette clubs. We hope to have more information by the year end awards dinner.  

I have heard from some of you, that there is interest in more weekend corvette trips for 
2005. Early in 2005, we will begin formulating plans and look forward to your 
suggestions. If you’re a person who budgets vacation days, please consider the following 
events as you plan your 2005 vacation schedule;  

NCCC national convention St. Cloud/Brainerd 7/23 – 7/29 7 days  

Bloomington Gold Corvette Show St. Charles, Il. Late June 3 or 4 day 
weekend  

Black Hills Corvette Classic Spearfish, S.D. Mid July 5 day 
weekend  

Mid-America Designs Corvette Funfest Effingham, Il. Mid Sept. 3 day 
weekend  

 
 
While I have never been to the NCCC national convention, I have been to each of the 
other 3 events. Each event is different from the rest and if you would like more 
information, give me call. I am hoping that we can make it to all 4 events in 2005. There 
is also discussion about attending the “Corvettes at Carlisle, PA.” in 2006. Taking your 
Corvette on vacation is great fun!  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of November, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  



New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

The RCC Photo Session Brochure which will benefit Coulee Council on Addictions is 
available on our website.  

I have added a new advertiser to our Links page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  

John Gesslein  
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